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NAACP DeKalb “Ask 400 Membership Campaign” 

 
Decatur, GA. The National Association for the Advancement of Colored People (NAACP) DeKalb 

County Branch continues its “Ask 400 Membership Campaign” through the end of the year. Teresa 

Hardy, Branch President, states “we want NAACP DeKalb County Branch to be the leader for the state 

of Georgia in getting the most memberships for the largest civil rights organization in the world”. 

 

Thele Moore, Membership Chair, states “this campaign will help mobilize our community to advocate 

for social justice initiatives.” In this campaign, active and new members will have a chance to win great 

prizes and membership perks.  

 

 

To participate in the ASK 400 Membership Campaign, go to our website at www.naacpDekalb.org and 

click “Get Membership”. For more information contact the branch at (404) 241-8006 or 

info@naacpdekalb.org.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teresa Hardy, President 

National Association for the Advancement of Colored People 
DeKalb County Branch 

3011 Rainbow Drive, Suite 180A 
Decatur, GA 30034-1609 

(404) 241-8006 
www.naacpdekalb.org 
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